Elaine Henley

From:

Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 1:16 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Fwd: FW: Application - 50 Ropewalk Lane (Plaza Bowl)
Hi,

| would like to comment on this application. | fully support this application. Most bowling alleys | have visited in the
country allow this. It is also no different that they are doing at the Avalon Mall (The Rec Room).

Public Notices <PUBLICNOTICE@LISTSERV.STJOHNS.CA> On Behalf Of St. John's e-Updates
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 11:48 AM
To: PUBLICNOTICE@LISTSERV.STJOHNS.CA
Subject: Application - 50 Ropewalk Lane (Plaza Bowl)

City of St. John's Media Relations has issued the following:

Public Notice

Tue, 2019/10/22 - 4:15pm
Application - 50 Ropewalk Lane (Plaza Bowl)

Application
A Discretionary Use application has been submitted for an additional Lounge area and a Recreation Facility Liquor
License at 50 Ropewalk Lane (Plaza Bowl).

Description

The Lounge will occupy a floor area of 46.15m? with the recreational liquor licence applying to Plaza Bowl itself allowing
liquor to be served in the bowling area. Hours of operation of the Lounge will be 12 p.m. — 1 a.m. daily, with one
employee.

Comment By
9:30 a.m. Tuesday, October 22, 2019



Comments
Provide your comments to the Office of the City Clerk including your name and address to: cityclerk@stjohns.ca or P.O.
Box 908, St. John’s, NL, A1C 5M2.

Comments received become a matter of public record and are included in the Council agenda for the date a decision on
the application will be made. Any identifying information (including your name) will be removed prior to your comment
being released publicly.

Collection of personal information is authorized under the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 2015 and
is needed to consider your comments on this application. Questions about the collection and use of your information
may be directed to the City Clerk at 709-576-8229E or cityclerk@stjohns.ca.

Council Decision Date
Monday, November 4, 2019

Additional Information
Notices are sent to property owners within 150 metres of the application site. For more information call 709-576-6192
or email planning@stjohns.ca.

Location Map

DISCLAIMER

To protect your privacy the City of St. John's has strict controls in place. Your e-mail address will only be used to
subscribe to this e-mail update and for no other purpose.

Information contained in City of St. John's e-Updates is provided as a public service and solely for the user's information.
Information is provided without warranty or guarantee of any kind, express or implied. The City of St. John's cannot
guarantee that all information is current or accurate. Users should verify information before acting on it. The City of St.
John's will not be liable for any loss or damages of any nature, either direct or indirect, arising from the use of
information provided in this e-Update.

If you have any questions about City of St. John's e-Updates contact accessstjohns@stjohns.ca.

To unsubscribe from any City of St. John's mailing list, click the following link:
http://www.stjohns.ca/eupdatesunsubscribe






